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DISCUSSION CALENDAR 
 
18 Engineering Manager, Water, Michael Plinski reported on the Memorandum of 
 Understanding with San Bernardino Valley Municipal Water District regarding Upper 
 Santa Ana River Habitat Conservation.  
 
 Engineering Manager, Water, Michael Plinski gave a presentation to the Board 

regarding the Memorandum of Understanding and answered questions from Board 
Members. 

 
Following discussion, the Board of Public Utilities recommended that the City Council: 

 
 Approve the Memorandum of Understanding with San Bernardino Valley Municipal 

Water District Regarding Upper Santa Ana River Habitat Conservation. 
 
  
 Motion –.Austin    Second –. Crohn    
 

  Ayes: Russo-Pereyra, Hernandez, Miramontes, Sanchez-Monville and Walcker 
  
Absent:  Jennifer O’Farrell (absence due to business) 

     Gil Oceguera (absence due to vacation) 

 
 


